
Minutes of the AAUP General Chapter Meeting 
BLC Theater 

August 29, 2019 

President Joel Feldman called the meeting to order at 12:40. 

Welcome of new faculty. 

Introduction of members of 2019-2020 AAUP Executive Committee. 

President’s Report: 

Preparations for 2020 negotiations including new faculty involvement and importance of unity. 

Discussion of committees designed to forward plans to move WCC to the Lawrenceville campus 

within a year. 

Reminder of new faculty luncheon and orientation on September 10th. 

Chief Grievance Officer Report: 

Losses of last negotiations and need to regain this ground in 2020 negotiations. 

Travel fund money regained.  

Information requested (and not received) on WCC facilities. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 1:25. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Laurel Harris 
Recording Secretary 
 

 

 


